
Keep up to date with Scottish Government guidelines

Ensure a COVID Monitor is allocated to the match

Ensure a maximum bubble size of 30 are involved in the match

Changing rooms should not be used however toilets can be open

Ensure that players and members using the clubhouse do not mix

Club COVID monitor should record all attendees of the match for Trace and Protect

Make hand washing facilities and/or hand sanitiser available for players 

Preparing the Venue

You should not travel if you are displaying any symptoms of COVID-19 or living in a household with a

possible COVID-19 infection

You can only travel from a Level 3 area to another Level 3 area 

Avoid sharing transport with someone outside your extended household unless necessary

Travel in your playing kit

 

 

Don’t arrive too early at the ground – 30 minutes is recommended

Warm up in small groups

Avoid team huddles or team talks

Do not use changing rooms

Try to maintain 2m physical distancing where possible

Break every 10 overs for a sanitisation break

Use your own equipment and water bottle 

Batting side should maintain 2m physical distancing on the sideline

Players & officials should sanitise their hands

Everyone should leave the venue whilst maintaining physical distancing

Players & officials must report any infection of their household to the NHS Test and Protect system

following attendance at a club ground

Travelling to a Ground

Please remember, it is everyone’s responsibility to adhere to Scottish Government

guidelines on the COVID-19 pandemic. For NHS Inform click HERE.

CLUB CRICKET CHECKLIST LEVEL 3

Club cricket matches are able to commence from 26th April and full guidelines for the return of

cricket are available HERE. 

For Players

For Clubs

https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/infections-and-poisoning/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-covid-19-general-advice
http://www.cricketscotland.com/covid-19-return-to-cricket/

